RIS

13th September, 19%4,

Dear lir, van der Weel,

I have not acknowledged your letter
of the 19th ultimo regarding fire extinguishing
apparatus on board @atch coastal motorships as I
have been walting for the officiel Groningen
reply in the case of the "CRANSBERGEN" promised in
the last paragraph of your letter.

I feel sure our technical people will
agree to your proposal but perhaps you will be good
emough to ask Groningen to let us have their
statement that the remaining requirements of
Chapter I' were complied with in that particular
case.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

P‘H’ van der Weel, EGQ;,
ROTTERDAM ,
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